


 

 

However, you may be interested to note that consultation is currently underway on Draft Plan 
Change 2 (Intensification). Among other things, the scope of this draft plan change does 
include rezoning some areas to General Residential Zone. You can read more about this draft 
plan change here: https://www.kapiticoast.govt.nz/your-council/forms-documents/district-
plan/draft-plan-change-2/ 
 
The other option for changing the zoning of land is via a person requesting that the zoning be 
changed via a private plan change process. No such request has been received by Council in 
respect of this land.  
 
We have not received any applications for resource consents that would be necessary to 
authorise residential and commercial subdivision of this property. 
 
Yours sincerely  
 

 
Natasha Tod 
Group Manager Strategy, Growth and Recovery 
Te Kaiwhakahaere Roopu Rautaki, Te Tipuna me te Whakaoranga  
 




